
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Swansea           Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Swansea class have enjoyed exploring the 

sights, sounds and smells of Autumn and 

listening to the story of the Gruffalo this 

term.  

 

Our sensory corner was turned into an 

Autumn wonderland with dried leaves, 

pinecones, conkers and acorns which we 

explored and used to play various 

instruments. We also experienced prickly 

items that represented hedgehogs. 

 

In weeks one and two we focused on the 

character of the fox. We found out that he 

was furry, which makes a lovely pattern 

when it’s printed and we made roasted 

vegetable kebabs (as roasted fox was 

hard to come by). 

 

In weeks three and four it was the owl who 

is covered in feathers and makes a lovely 

noise! We painted with feathers and were 

tickled by them in Let’s Connect and we 

made an ice cream smoothie (as Owl ice 

cream was a little tricky). 

 

Weeks five and six were the snakes turn! 

We felt lots of smooth and slippery 

textures, listened to and played the sounds 

of various instruments that sounded like 

rattle snakes and made scrambled eggs 

(as scrambled snakes aren’t in high 

demand these days). 

 

We have also been thinking about our 

emotions and working hard on our 

communication in circle times and Let’s 

Connect! 

 

We have had such a lovely first term back 

and can’t wait to celebrate Halloween, 

Diwali and Christmas next term!  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 


